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21.04.20  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you all had a restful Easter break and welcome to our very first remote 

summer term!  

 

We’ve all had to adapt to new ways of working, so we wanted to take the opportunity to 

say what an amazing job you’re doing supporting your child’s wellbeing and learning during 

this time.  

 

It’s definitely been a strange and challenging time, so it’s ok if you and your child feel 

wobbly and worried at the moment. Remember, if you have any concerns about helping 

your child learn or you need any other support from the school, please let us know. 

 

We miss the children very much, but we must follow the government’s guidance to keep 

everyone in our community safe. So, we’re carrying on with daily provision at school for 

vulnerable pupils and children of critical workers. 

 

But just because we’re not all in the same building, doesn’t mean we can’t continue 

learning and having fun! Your children will have lots of activities they can try over the 

summer term – so keep a close eye on our school website www.bushfieldinfants.co.uk for 

further information. 

 

You may have already heard on the news that Oak National Academy is providing online 

lessons for parents and children to access without cost. The online classroom can be 

accessed via https://www.thenational.academy/ 

Select ‘Schedule’ and then choose your year group to find your relevant daily lessons. If 

the activities are too challenging, then access the year group below. 

You can also sign up to Weekly ‘Home Learning Resource Packs’ from Teacher’s Pet – 

available to download completely free of charge for the duration of UK school 

closures www.tpet.co.uk 
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Here is a link to a science website with some lesson plans that you can follow at home. 

They are only focused on materials in science but they are accessible and informative.  

https://www.ase.org.uk/ase-coronavirus-hub-primary-remote-learning-resources# 

 

Don’t forget daily lessons are also available via BBC Bitesize for Key Stage One 

(Year 1 and 2) 

 

See DFE resources for a full list of online education resources. 

 

We would also love to see the children’s fantastic learning at home. Perhaps they could 

write a letter to their teacher to let them know how they’re getting on with their home 

learning or send us some pictures. 

 

We can’t say yet when we’ll be able to open the school fully, but rest assured that we’ll 

continue doing our best to keep your child learning and our school community connected.  

 

Stay safe 

We hope to see you all again soon 

 

From everyone here at Bushfield Road Infant School  
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